
Canberra Interschools Equestrian 
This weekend 12 students from Sutton Public School will be competing 
in the Canberra Interschool Equestrian. The event will be on 
November the 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 4th at Bungendore show grounds, 
Matthews’s lane Bungendore. Disciplines offered include: dressage, 
show jumping, show riding, sporting and school team challenges. 
Please go along and support our students this weekend. We wish 
them all the best of luck.  

Congratulations Lou Griffiths  
Congratulations to Lou Griffiths for receiving the 
John Barillo Monaro Service Award.  This award 
is a small way of thanking our local community 
champions. Previous awardees have contributed 
to various walks of life, including sporting clubs, 
community groups, education, health, heritage, 
the environment, emergency services, charities, 
events, the arts, cultural groups and advocacy 
groups. Our P&C nominated Lou Griffiths for her 
services to Sutton Public School. The staff and 
students would also like to say a huge thank you 
for everything you do for our school and 
community.  
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DIARY DATES 

Mon 5th Nov – Online Safety 
Presentation for parents - 
6pm 

Tues 6th Nov -  2019 Kindy 
Activity 

Thurs 8th Nov -  2019 Kindy 
Activity &  P&C Meeting 
7pm 

Tues 13th Nov -  Yr’s 3/4 
Tidbinbilla Excursion 

Wed 14th -  Fri 16th  Nov -  
Book Fair  

Mon 26th  Nov -  7th  Dec - 
Swim School  

Mon 10th Dec -  Year 6 
Farewell Disco 

Thurs 13th Dec -  Primary 
Presentation Night 

Fri 14th Dec - Infants 
Presentation & Concert 

Mon 17th Dec -  Infants 
Disco 

Wed 19th Dec -  Students 
Last Day  Term 4 

 

 

 

WHAT’S INSIDE 

*  Principal's Report 

*  Happy Birthday List 

*  Book Fair 

*  Canteen Order Form  

*  Remembrance Day 

*  P&C News 
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STUDENT OF THE MONTH 

September 

Mitchell B 

Mitchell is a responsible and 
enthusiastic student who has consistently 
demonstrated persistence in all of his 
school work. He has tried his hardest to 
never give up and complete work that he 
may find difficult. Mitchell has carried out 
his extra responsibilities as a school library 
monitor with enthusiasm and has shown 

great initiative in the classroom. He is an excellent role model to all 
those around him and is always willing to help others. 



 

Principal’s Report 

Another busy week at Sutton, with many learning opportunities to recognise and appreciate.  

On Friday 26 October, Stage 2 and 3 students travelled to the Boorowa Touch Football and 
Netball Carnival. Our students had a fantastic day competing against other schools. Our 
students represented themselves and the school exceptionally well resulting in positive 
feedback about Sutton Public Schools’ conduct.  

Our Kindy Activity Mornings began on Tuesday and Thursday and continue in Week 4. We are 
excited to meet all of our new kindergarten students for 2019. Our Year 4 students do a 
fantastic job as buddies, supporting the kindergarten students with their transition to school. 

Several students from Year 2 - 6 will be competing in the Yass Talkfest on Friday 2 November 
at Berinba Public School. Sutton Public School has supported this event for many years now 
and our children enjoy the experience. Berinba Public School have thanked us for our 
commitment and even awarded us the best attendance for 2018.  

On Wednesday 31 October four Year 5 students attended the Queanbeyan Network of Schools 
Student Leadership Forum. This event has been organised to celebrate, acknowledge and 
share professional capital of our students across the network of schools. It aims to build 
capacity of student leaders in all schools and develop a network of student leaders. 

Muscia Viva visited Sutton Public School on Tuesday 30 
October at 2pm.  ‘Musica Viva in Schools’ has been 
bringing the very best live music to Australian schools for 
over 35 years and is one of the leading providers of music 
education in Australia. They specialize in bringing the best 
nationally and internationally acclaimed performers direct 
to schools: interactive, dynamic and culturally diverse 
groups that perform a wide variety of musical styles. The 
performances give students the opportunity to discover live music, in their own unique 
way. The students absolutely loved the performance.  

The Sutton Rural Fire Brigade continues to support the staff and students of Sutton Public 
School. Representatives have attended school assemblies to inform students of the procedures 
to follow in a home or bush fire. They will be visiting the school again in Week 4 to remind 
students of the importance of being vigilant during fire season. Year 6 will attend the Rural Fire 
Brigade on Friday 2 November 2018.  

Thank you to all our students who represent our school so well. And a huge thank you to our 
hard working staff who provide these opportunities for our students.  

 

Mrs. Sally Deacon 

Relieving Principal 



Voluntary School Contributions  
Voluntary family contributions have been set for this year at $100 for one child and 
$130 for multiple children attending the school. School contributions are voluntary - 
not compulsory. Payment is a matter for decision by parents and the school will 
ensure the confidentiality of all matters dealing with the collection of contributions. If 
you would like further information, or would like to discuss this, please do not 
hesitate to contact the Principal. We are most grateful for your support. 

 

Payments can be made  online. In “Payment Options”  please select  “Voluntary School 
Contributions”. Cash payments and EFTPOS  can be made at the  school office. 

Book Fair 
Our annual Scholastic Book Fair will 
once again be held in the library 
from Wednesday 14th November 
until lunchtime on Friday 16th 
November.  

Come along at 8.45am (before 
school) and help your child choose 
books to purchase and take home.  
Or maybe a chance to purchase 
some early Christmas gifts! 

OPEN: 8.45am - 9.10am and at 
lunchtimes only. 

Our school will be participating in the ‘Surf Between the Flags: Internet Safety Roadshow’ on 
Monday 5 November 2018. This program consists of student, staff and parent workshops.  
 
Just a reminder if you would like to attend the parent workshop please return the note by Friday 
26 October 2018.  

Not Attending SPS in 2019? 

If  your child/children will NOT be 
attending Sutton Public School in 
2019, can you please advise the 
school in writing before the end of  
Term.  

We thank you for your support in 
this matter. 

Happy Birthday 

Happy birthday to the following students who are celebrating  their birthday  
in November: 

Simeon D     Flemming M-D   Sam L   Nathan T 

Paige M     Timithoy N       Liam G        Jack D      Thomas I 

Lexy E      Khia M        Andre B                Kayla B       Tahlia C 

Roko J    

Not receiving notes? Misplaced 
Notes?  Copies can be obtained from 

our website or our Skoolbag app. 



 

GUNDAROO JUNIOR CRICKET JUNIOR and 
MASTER BLASTER  SEASON 2018 – 19 

The programme runs for 12 weeks  - 
6 weeks in Term 4, 2018  - 6 weeks 
in Term 1 2019. 

Sessions will start 3 November 2018 
at  the Gundaroo Oval on Saturday 
mornings  from 9 am to 10 and 10.30 am.  

The JUNIOR BLASTER program is designed  for 
boys and girls from 5 to 8 years old. 

MASTER BLASTER (T20)   is a super fun, social, 
safe, cricket program  for boys and girls, 7-
11  years old 

To sign up search playcricket.com.au 

......Lots of Sutton kids are involved, All welcome! 

Contact Rob McLachlan at: 
robmclachlan@hotmail.com  or 0431 428262. 

Bungendore Swimming Club 
Looking for something to do in 

Summer? Why not join our 
community based swimming club. 

 

Swimming Club is  held every Thursday from 8th 
November until 14th March. Beginners session start 
from 4 - 4.30pm. 

 

For more information contact Rhonda-Jane Foulds 
on 0409 446 018 or 6238 1544. 

Uniform 

The school uniform shop is open 
on Monday to Friday, from 
8.45am until 2.30pm only. We 
are sorry but will be unable to 
help you with uniform sales in 
the afternoon.  

 

If you can’t make it into the school to buy 
uniforms at these times, payments and 
order forms can be dropped into the front 
office and your uniform will be delivered 
to your child. Please note that cash, 
cheque, POP payments or credit cards 
are accepted.  Don’t have an order form?  
They are available on our website.  

Overdue Library Books 

Please assist our students to 
return overdue books.  This 
will mean popular books are 
circulated and avoids loss of 
books.  Thank you. 



	
	

SCHOOL	FAIR	2019	
	

Saturday	April	6th	
	

FAIR	PLANNING	IS	UNDERWAY!!!	
	

We	are	currently	looking	for:	
	

A	GRAPHIC	DESIGNER	who	can	help	with	
branding	our	Fair	in	exchange	for	advertising	

before,	during	and	after	the	event.	
	

SPONSORSHIP.	If	you	are	a	school	family	with	
a	business	or	know	of	any	business	that	would	
like	to	support	our	Fair,	please	contact	us	to	

chat	about	sponsorship	levels.	
	
	

If	you	can	help	with	either	or	these	requests,	
or	anything	else	Fair	related,	please	contact	

Linda	on	0410	294	420.	

P&C	NEWS	

If	you	would	like	to	volunteer	or	discuss	any	of	the	P&C	fundraising	or	events,	please	contact	
Linda	Uzubalis	on	0410	294	420	or	suttonpublicschool-fun@pandcaffiliate.org.au	

	
	

For	any	other	P&C	needs,	please	feel	free	to	contact	our	President,	Johanna	Bradley	at	
suttonpublicschool-pres@pandcaffiliate.org.au	

	

ACTIVE	KIDS	FUNDRAISER	
	

Week	4,	Term	4	
	

P&C	are	looking	for	a	few	volunteers	to	help	
with	the	coordination	of	our	Active	Kids	

Fundraiser	next	term.	
	

We’re	planning	on	running	a	mini-World	Cup	
Day.	If	this	sounds	like	something	you’d	be	
interested	in,	please	contact	Linda	on		

0410	294	420 

NEXT	MEETING	
	

Week	4,	Term	4	
THURSDAY	8TH	NOVEMBER	

7PM	
	

MRS	DEACON’S	ROOM	
All	Welcome	

	
HELP	WANTED	

	
	

The	P&C	is	looking	for	a	parent	who	is	a	GRAPHIC	DESIGNER	to	help	us	with	some	
branding	for	our	organisation.	

	
If	you	have	these	skills	and	can	donate	some	time,	please	contact	Johanna	Bradley	or	

Linda	Uzubalis.	
	





The	Real	Food	Canteen	
Week 4 Term 4 Friday 9th November 2018 

 
If you would like to volunteer to join our team in the canteen on Fridays 9.30-12.30 please contact 

Ros on 0418416726 or email roscoreyk@bigpond.com 

Wk4	 Fri	9	November	 Ros	 Vicky	 Elita	 Lorissa	 Nachos		

Wk5	 Fri	16	November	 Lee	 Bek	 Sarah	A	 Maimiti	 Chicken	Schnitzel	Burgers	

Wk6	 Fri	23	November	 Ros	 Vicky	 Jacqui	B	 Narelle	 Pizza	

Wk7	 Fri	30	November	 Shona	Alexander	 Bek	 Lacey	 Carolyn	Young	 Meatballs	&	Salad	

Place your orders and money in the box in the School Office by 3.30pm Wednesday- no 
orders on Thursday or Friday please 

PLEASE write your child’s name and class on a zip lock bag (if you use) and we 
will return to your child to reuse 

We offer fresh pieces of fruit and vegetables for free!! 
Snacks and treats available to buy at the window: 

$1.50	/	each	 $1.00	/each	 50c	/each	

Bulla	Frozen	yogurt		 Smooze	Fruit	Ice	(Frozen)	 Jelly	
 Annie’s	Natural	Fruit	Leather	 Popcorn	

 Chocolate	and	yoghurt	coated	rice	
cakes	

Plain	chips	

 Freeze	dried	fruit	various	flavours	 Pretzels	
 

 

 
 



IMPORTANT	CANTEEN	ANNOUNCEMENT	
	

Due	to	the	canteen	cancellation	in	Week	2	of	this	Term,	we	will	be	serving	Nachos	in	Week	4	as	a	make	up.	If	you	ordered	a	
lunch	order	(Nachos	OR	Toastie)	in	Week	2	your	child	will	be	receiving	it	in	Week	4.	
	
Due	to	some	orders	being	lost	during	the	break	in,	we	have	provided	a	list	of	those	orders	we’re	still	in	possession	of.	
	

• If	your	child	appears	on	the	list,	there	is	no	need	to	re-submit	a	lunch	order	form	for	Week	4.	
• If	you	did	order	a	lunch	order	and	your	child	does	not	appear	on	the	list,	please	contact	Ros	Karl.	
• If	your	child	no	longer	requires	a	lunch	order,	please	contact	Ros	Karl	to	organise	a	refund.	
• If	you	didn’t	order	previously	and	would	like	to	place	a	Week	4	lunch	order,	please	fill	out	the	form	and	pay	as	per	

usual.	
	
PLEASE,	NO	CHANGES	TO	EXISTING	ORDERS	
	
Thank	you	for	your	understanding.	
	
Nachos	 Toasties	
Kindy	
Lachlan	H	
Olivia	M	

Kindy	
Jasmin	B	
Blake	B	
Abbie	C	
Rupert	D	
Matilda	G	
David	I	
Roko	J	
Sophie	K	
Sophia	L	
Evy	S	
Amelia	T	

	 	

Years	1/2	
Nalda	B	
Andre	B	
Johan	C	
Archie	D	
Tom	F	
Winter	L	
Harry	O	
Ruby	Rose	P	
Hamish	V	

Years	1/2	
Ijay	B	
Marcus	C	
Thomas	C	
Jack	D	
Dylan	H	
Kiah	M	
AJ	M	
Anouk	U	
Alfie	V	
Eliza	W	

	 	

Years	3/4	
Paige	
Ella	A	
Amelia	B	
Darcy	B	
Katie	C	
Emma	C	
Chloe	H	
Alex	H	
Thomas	I	
Oliver	K	
Timothy	N	
Dylan	P	
Josh	T	
Quentin	T	

Years	3/4		
	

	 	

Years	5/6		
Mitch	B	
Georgina	H	
Zoe	J	
Charlotte	K	
Charlotte	K	
Emily	K	
Jet	L	
Abbie	P	
Jacob	P	
Alyssa	T	
Katy	W	
Toby	W	

Years	5/6	
Skye	R	
Cal	V	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
*Jenny,	Front	Office	

	




